
I am against the elimination of license for both natural hair and lash extensions.  What about all 
the individuals who are licensees of these services, they fault kings and hard to obtain their 
license.  This is a profession and needs to be viewed as such.  Not everyone has the drive and 
passion to dedicate themselves too further their education.  Allowing people off the street with no 
education to perform these services will not only be a slap in the face to the industry but it will 
do some harm.  Infection control, disease and disorders are pertinent information that one must 
learn before performing these services. 


